From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Monday, May 08, 2017 5:19 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Confirmation: Smart Cities event & reception at the Consul General's Residence

Steve – I attended this event.  Thank you .

From: MUSSHAFEN,Nadeschda [mailto:nadeschda.musshafen@businessfrance.fr] 
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2017 6:19 PM
To: Reifman, David
Subject: Confirmation: Smart Cities event & reception at the Consul General's Residence

Dear Mr. Reifman, 

 

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of the Consul General and Business France, I am happy to confirm your participation at the French Innovation Week event, “Smart Cities: The Role of French Technology in Inventing the Cities of Tomorrow” on May 3rd at 5 p.m. and look forward to you joining us for the reception at the Consul General’s residence at 8 p.m. 

I have attached directions and parking guides for the event at 1871.

The Consul General’s residence it at 680 N Lake Shore Drive, Unit 1506, Chicago.

You can park in the garage, which is in the same building. The entrance to the parking garage is at the intersection of North Lake Shore Drive and Huron Street.

Please send notification in the event that you are unable to attend.

Should you have further questions, do not hesitate to reach out. 

Kind regards, 
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	Mrs Nadeschda Musshafen
Director Central USA, Business France Invest
T : +1 312 628 1057  

  M : +1 646 266 5004 
205 N Michigan Ave, Suite 3730

Chicago, IL 60601 
www.businessfrance.fr 
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Business France, best Trade Promotion Organization Award winner 2016

